
 

Curtin Primary School Weekly News 
Week 5 Term 2 2021 
 

Dear Curtin Families, 

Today marks the halfway point of term two. The work we have seen in classrooms across the school 

demonstrates amazing effort and energy for learning that occurs every day. I have been particularly 

proud of seeing the impact of the changes to our teaching of writing. Some strategies include learning to 

entice readers with ‘Sizzling Starts’, keep us engaged with ‘Tightening Tension’ and to make sure they 

‘Ban the Boring’ applying ‘wow’ words to their writing. Look out for samples in upcoming newsletters 

and ask your child to talk to you about their writing at school.  

Some year levels have celebrated achievements with culminating events where families and peers from 

other year levels share in their learning success. It has been wonderful to have families back in the 

school and so positive to see those magic moments where students share their new learning. All classes 





 

PBL Certificates 

 

Bronze Learner Certificate 

Torion A 

Bronze Safe Certificate 

Erin M 

Zavi P 

Chloe W 

Bronze Respectful Certificate 

Rahma Q 

Fletcher S 

Silver Respectful Certificate 

Dihain A 

Grace W 











LIBRARY NEWS 

 

Book Fair -  To the Book Fair and Beyond Reading is Out of This World 

Tuesday 25th May to Monday 31st May 

In the Library – Hours 8:30 – 9am and 3-3:30pm, 
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